TRUMAN EDDISON MEMORIAL

Box 2, Site 1, St. Lunaire-Griquet, NL. A0K 2X0
Telephone (709) 623-2328 or (709) 623-2010 . Fax: (709) 623-2105
Principal: Ashley Wood

June Newsletter



June Update

We have almost reached the end of another fantastic school year! Truman Eddison Memorial continues to be a positive place to work and learn in because of the support we receive from our community, volunteers, parents, and guardians. Thank you so much for your patience and understanding this year as we adjusted and reworked our usual events and activities to follow the district's COVID-19 protocols.

Upcoming Events

Friday, June 11th is **TEM Spirit Day**! Show your school spirit – wear yellow and/or blue today, or be creative in showing your love of our wonderful school!

Monday, June 14th is **Movie Monday**! Wear some comfy and cozy clothes to school – students will enjoy a relaxing afternoon watching a movie with their class!

Tuesday, June 15th is **Outdoor Play day** (weather permitting)!

Students will be spending time outside today – make sure you dress appropriately for the weather!

Wednesday, June 16th is Tropical Day! Students are encouraged to come to school dressed for warm tropical weather (shorts, flip flops, t-shirts, sunglasses, etc)!

Thursday, June 17th is our **Kindergarten celebration day!** Our Kindergarten students are encouraged to come to school wearing their Kindergarten clothing. They'll be participating in games and fun activities throughout the day as we celebrate their accomplishments!

Friday, June 18th – Kinderstart! No school for our K/1 students!

Friday, June 18th – **Grade 6 fun day**! Today we celebrate our grade 6 students ending their time at TEM! Grade 6 students are encouraged to wear their hoodies on this day!

Monday, June 21st is **Sports Day!** Students will be spending time outside today (weather permitting). Dress appropriately!

Tuesday, June 22nd – Get ready for **students vs. staff dodgeball** – taking place in the afternoon today!

Thursday, June 24th – Last day of school before the summer holidays! We will be having our awards ceremony in the morning for students on this day (pictures and our end of year slideshow will be emailed out to parents!) **Students will be dismissed at 12:00pm on this day!**

Summer Vacation

The staff of Truman Eddison Memorial would like to wish students a very safe and fun filled summer! School will start again for students on **Wednesday, September 8**th. Supply lists for next year will be placed in the envelope with student report cards at the last day of school. There will also be a link to supply lists on our website.

Thank You for another wonderful year!!

